
GREATER PORTLAND CITY LEAGUE
Captains’ Summary of Board Minutes

March 16, 2006

Chris Harms, president, called the meeting to order at 9:25.  Board members present 
were:  Liz Myzak., Corinne Mitchell, Betsy Mosser, Jenn Heinrich, Heidi Wilcox, 
Marilyn Crandall, Rosie Hamilton, 

Absent: Barbara Keller, Lori Layne, Janet Hammer, Ruth Kilroy, Cheryl Rathbun. 

The minutes were approved as submitted by Rosie Hamilton, Recording Secretary. 

Betsy Mosser, Treasurer, reported that we are on budget.

Division representatives reports. 

Betsy reported that the Longview team at the K level is using subs from clubs other than 
their own - which is OK - but that Cheryl needs to keep an "eye" on the substitutions.
  
Betsy reported a situation where a team started to play out the third set instead of using 
the 3rd set tie breaker.  It is important that everyone knows that we use Coman for the 3rd 

set.

New Business:

The survey of the G-K teams should have been sent out by now.  Division Reps are 
asked to remind their captains of the importance of the survey and the end of 
March deadline.  

Chris will contact clubs whose turn it is to have a representative on the board for this next 
year.

Meeting adjourned at 10:20.

 Next meeting April 20th
Rosie Hamilton, Recording Secretary


